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 Vote by mail in Oregon has been safe, secure, and makes it easy for the working 

population to vote without taking time off to vote. We all know employers don’t allow 

their employees time to go vote in person. We should be creating more opportunities 

to vote, not finding ways that would negatively impact access to Oregonians’ access 

to voting. I have used it all my life. It is my testimony that my involvement in elections 

has been enjoyable in that I have time at home to study positions and bills before 

voting. That is making it easy to make informed choices. Find something that actually 

needs improvement in Oregon.  


